
WALNUT VILLAGE BOARD MINUTES

Monday June 20, 2022


The meeting with the President and Board of Trustees held on the 20th day of June 2022 started at 
7:00 p.m. in the Village Hall in the Village of Walnut, IL.


President Rosenthal then directed the Clerk to call roll and the following Trustees answered 
present: Duane Christensen, John Middleton, Lee Johnston and Melissa Dye. Brian Stull joined with 
Zoom and Brian Smith was absent.


President Rosenthal asked if there were any additions or corrections to make to the regular 
meeting minutes from June 7, 2022. With none made, a motion made by Middleton and second by 
Christensen to approve the minutes. On roll call vote, all present voted in favor and the motion carried.

	 Treasurer Wolf presented the bills for $5,207.85. A motion made by Stull and second by Johnston 
to approve the bills as presented. On roll call vote, all present voted in favor and the motion carried.  

	 President Rosenthal discussed the Prevailing Wage Ordinance. The ordinance states that any jobs 
that the Village has to pay prevailing wage. A motion made by Dye and second by Johnston to approve 
the Prevailing Wage Ordinance. On roll call vote, all present voted in favor and the motion carried.  

	 Chief emailed out his report to all the board members 
	 Treasurer Wolf reviewed the Treasurers Report.


Finance Committee – Nothing at this time.

Streets & Alleys – We have not received any bids back for the cul-de-sacs yet. We did get a bid 

from Pavement Maintenance for $84,305 for seal coat and chip for Red Oak Rd., Wyanet-Walnut Rd. and 
Liberty St. We took Fourth and Fifth St. off the list. We will probably have this done after the Celebration. 
Johnston also received an email for Safe Street Grants and was going to look into it further. Also Johnston 
reported on a wash out under a sidewalk at the Christian Church on the East side. There will have to be 
some sidewalk removed for repairs. 


Water & Sewer – Nothing at this time.

Garbage – Nothing at this time. 

	 Law and Order  - Chairman Stull thanked Chief Cox for helping out with Princeton.

Cemetery – Christensen said the cemetery looked great.

Local Improvements – Based on the advisement from Republic Waste the Chamber ordered seven 

garbage cans with the rain bonnet.

	 Old Business – Nothing at this time.


With no other business to come before the board, Stull made a motion to adjourn, Dye second the 
motion and on roll call vote, all voted in favor and the meeting adjourned at 7:14 p.m.


Tiffany Pistole

Village Clerk 



